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Comments: Comment on forest plan revision

I live in Pitkin and have for 22 years. | am very concerned about the forest health and the negative impact of
some ATV/OHYV riders who go off road and damage the vegetation not to mention he impact on the wildlife.
There has been way too much traffic of this type of vehicles as well as dirt bikes in the area around Pitkin and
between Pitkin and Tincup.

Sincerely, Susan Metzler, Pitkin



